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July 3, 1975

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement, Region 1
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:
Subject: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station

Docket No. 50-219
I1E Bulletin No. 75-06

In reference to IE Bulletin No. 75-06 dated May 30, 1975, it
has been ascertained that Westinghouse Type OT-2 switches are not
utilized in safety systems at the Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating
Station; therefore, no further action is planned.

Very truly yours,
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Donald A. Ross, Manager
Generating Stations-Nuclear
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